

Application to Name Road

Date: June 25 2018
I hereby request to name Two 560 road as food road. (Location of Township or Range Road)
I request that the road signs be posted along Tup 560 SEC HWY 881 (Hwy/Sec. Hwy/County Road)
I understand that I am responsible to pay the cost of the signs.
Submitted by:
Name: Lee Worobec
Legal Description: NW 18 569 W4
Phone No: 780 - 614 - 0826
E-Mail: rosco744c @ yahoo. Cor
As a resident living along <u>lwp 560 Sec Hwy 96</u> I agree to naming this road (Location of Township or Range Road) (Location of Township or Range Road) (Location of Township or Range Road)
Name (Print): Keving Bench Pattinson 9204 Two Rd 560 Kevin Phillips Angie 9307 Two Rd 560
Tyson Bergheim 9329 Twp 560

July 2018 To whom it may concerns l Lee Wordbec an asking that TWP RD 560 off of SEC HWY 881 be gamed worobec RD. Four generations of worobec's have called land in this area home for many years. I believe that naming this road after my ancestors will allow them to be honoured and recognized. Them to be honoured and recognized. There have homesteaded there generations before me l'd appreciate is my samily name were to be Kept alive. Daning this road after the Wordber named would do that. Box 561, St. Paul, AB T0A 3A0 June 28, 2018

Division 2 Councillor, Attn.Mr. Cliff Martin & Leeve At Jarge: Mr S. Upham

During our cemetery gathering last week I heard some (to me) rather disturbing news regarding the naming of some roads specifically the one in question is the road going west toward the Lac Bellevue Lake and Ag. Society grounds.

Lee Worobec has approached you and was told he needed signatures of people living along that road before approval would be given. People come and people go never knowing or caring who pioneered in this community and who the descendents are of these courageous pioneers. Pete Worobec, Bill Worobec, John Worobec were school friends of my father, Harry Petruk (born in 1914) at Henley School and later socialized as families of the Lac Bellevue Community. Along that road were the families of Harry Zacharuk, Andrew Gadowski, John Pankiw, Dan Sikorski, and Pete Worobec. Their children were my school friends. St. Michael's cemetary is proof of these fine people whom we honor and who have left a legacy 'their grandchildren like myself and Lee Worobec who still proudly live here in the Lac Bellevue Community.

If someone is in disagreement in signing a piece of paper(which I find riduculous), is because they have no morels or scruples and take satisfaction in being miserable, as is in this case.

Hopefully Council will make the right decision and honor a deserving name and little bit of recognition and gratitude.

Sincerely, Lillian Filipchuk Attention: Phyllis Corbiere & Cliff Martin

Good afternoon,

The Worobic's family approached us Thursday evening on June 21, 2018. They'd like to have township road 560 changed to Worobic rd. We are apposed to this change, due to many reasons as listed below.

- -They do not live on township road 560
- -They haven't been living on township road 560 for quite some time
- -Their family was not community minded people

We, Natasha & Kyle Krankowsky who live on SE-4-56-9-W4 Lot 1 Block 1

Our Parent, Len & Christine Krankowsky who owns the properties NE-34-55-9-W4 / NE-33-55-9-W4 / SE-4-56-9-W4 /NW-34-55-9-W4

We all appose to the name change and have signed, if you have any questions please feel free to contact us. We'd like for Township Road 560 to stay as is or if the need to change it, it should be changed to Lac Bellevue Rd.

Thank you for taking you time and reading our letter.

Kyle Krankowsky

(780) 645-8483

Natasha Krankowsky

(780) 210-7278

Len Krankowsky

(780) 645-1933

Christine Krankowsky

(780) 645-1933